City of Taylor, North Dakota
April 5, 2016 at 7:30 pm at City Hall
The regular City Council meeting was called to order by Mayor Russ Myran.
Council Members present: Ray Fettig, Aaron Gjermundson, Ron Luff and Daryl Jurgens.
The minutes of the March 1, 2016 regular City Council meeting were approved with corrections.
The minutes for the 2016 Street Project Bid opening on March 8, 2016 where approved as read.
Visitors: Major Ray Kaylor, Pat Marx, Toby Bohrer, Kerry Thompson, and Kenny Christianson.
Major Ray Kaylor stated March had been a quiet month.  
Kenny Christianson wanted to add two four year positions to the June Ballot for the Park Board. He also asked to use some storage space for a mower that he is currently storing for the Park Board. The Park Board could store their equipment in the City Hall storage.
Pat Marx asked for a third garbage receptacle for the Sit-n-Bull bar.
Bid opening for the 2016 Street Sealing project will be at the May meeting. Notices had been sent to the Dickinson Press.
Ray Fettig moved to award Sackman Electric the storage van as the high bidder at $4600.00, seconded by Aaron Gjermundson. MC
Ron Luff moved to accept Jurgens Operating for snow removal for the 2016-17 season at $115.00/hour for a loader and $75/hour for a bobcat. Seconded by Aaron Gjermmundson. MC
Oath of Office for park board position was tabled.
Aaron Gjermundson moved to approve the March financial report, seconded by Ron Luff. MC 
Daryl Jurgens moved to pay bills, seconded by Ron Luff. MC
Next meeting will be May 3, 2016 at 7:30 pm at the City Hall. Ray Fettig moved to adjourn at 8:35 pm, seconded by Ron Luff. MC 
These minutes are being published subject to review and revision of the governing board.
Russ Myran, Mayor                                                                                              Lisa Aune, Auditor
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